
Chaîne des Rôtisseurs
National Bailliage

Cancelled
GRAND Chapitre 2020

Tromsø 26-28 juni

​ 

Dear members and friends of Chaîne des Rôtisseurs
Due to the national and global Corona pandemic, The National Board of Chaîne des
Rôtisseurs in cooperation with Baillage d’Arctic, have decided to cancel the forthcoming
Grand Chapitre in Tromsø 26th – 28th June 2020.

Local as well as international baillages have temporarily stopped holding events given the
restrictions and guidings from the respective authorithies. Our first concern will always be
the health and safety of our members, guests and staff at the host establishment.

Our thoughts goes especially to our professional members whose hotels, restaurants and
catering companies have had to temporarily close down, leaving an uncertain future for
both staff and owners.

At the right time we can assure all of you to meet again and enjoy good gastronomy and
friendship together. We will keep in touch and share information in the hope that the
present situation and the future soon will become more predictable and safe.

Everyone who has prepaid for the Grand Chapitre in Tromsø will be contacted by Baillage
d’Arctic for refund.

We are sorry that so many of us cannot take part in the Grand Chapitre in Tromsø this
summer, but we are very happy to already announce that the Grand Chapitre Norway will
be arranged in Tromsø 25th-27th June 2021, provided a «normal» situation. Invitations
etc. will be sent out prior to the event.

Meanwhile take care of each other and we wish you all a good and healthy summer
holiday.

National Board, Norway

Thore Sande
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Welcome to Tromsø 2021

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

   

 

  

  

  

 

Som medlem av Chaîne des Rôtisseurs mottar du dette nyhetsbrevet. 

https://chaine.no
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